Lakeview Regional joins Tulane Medical Center
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HCA MidAmerica Division, in partnership with Tulane University, plans to have
Lakeview Regional Medical Center in Covington, Louisiana, become a campus of
Tulane Medical Center in early 2017, leveraging the expertise and resources of both
hospitals to enhance the incredible care provided to all its patients.

This merger will allow Lakeview Regional to work more closely with Tulane Medical
Center in New Orleans and its Tulane Lakeside Hospital for Women and Children
campus in Metairie. All three campuses are a part of the HCA MidAmerica Division,
which operates multiple hospitals and other healthcare facilities in Louisiana,
Mississippi, Missouri and Kansas.


https://news.tulane.edu/news/lakeview-regional-joins-tulane-medical-center

“Greater alignment and integration among our facilities, physicians and staff will
provide multiple benefits to patients and caregivers alike,” said Walter C. Flower,
chair of the Tulane University Healthcare System Governing Board that directs
Tulane Medical Center. “This change will facilitate the sharing of best practices
across all campuses, while expanding services and increasing access to specialty
care on the North Shore.

“Residents there have already seen the benefit of this relationship with several
Tulane specialty clinics operating in the Mandeville and Covington communities,
most recently in a new Tulane pediatric multi-specialty clinic that opened in
Mandeville this summer.”

Lakeview Regional patients and caregivers will now have more convenient access to
the cutting-edge training, research and clinical trials led by Tulane Medical Center
partner Tulane University School of Medicine, he said. And when a higher level of
care is needed, access to the advanced treatments and services of Tulane is
streamlined and simplified.

“We’'re looking forward to many positive changes associated with this new alignment
- but there are also a few key things that will not change,” said Willie Paretti, chair
of the Lakeview Regional board of trustees. “Lakeview Regional will always maintain
its commitment to providing the North Shore community with expert, compassionate
care.”

The change is expected to be finalized in early 2017, pending regulatory and
governance approval.

Read more here.
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